

Bedfield & Monk Soham Fete - thank you

We were fortunate to have lovely weather for the fete, with many residents and non-residents joining together for what is our biggest social event of the year.

A huge thank you to everyone who helped before, during and after the fete by collecting, preparing the field, running the stalls and clearing up. Also, thank you to everyone who donated items and baked cakes. It could not happen without you.

Thank you to everyone who attended, and we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.

We would really appreciate your feedback: if you could find five minutes to reply to this email, telling us:

- What was good, and
- What could make it better.
- If you chose not to attend, what could we do to persuade you next year?

Thank you in advance.

Sale of Ladies' Clothing

SALE OF LADIES PRE-LOVED CLOTHING SIZES 10-16 THURSDAY 24TH JULY

FROM 10 A.M. TO 12 P.M.

AT THE HUB

BARGAINS TO BE HAD

Regular events

The <u>Care Café</u> is on the first and third Monday of every month from 10:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. It is free of charge and especially for carers and "cared for", the bereaved and lonely.

The <u>Post Office</u> in <u>Bedfield</u> is open every Tuesday morning from **9.15 a.m.** to **11.15 a.m.** in the Community Hub. The <u>pop-up Coffee Shop</u> also opens every Tuesday from **10.00 a.m.** to **12 noon**. Scones are always available to eat in or takeaway including Gluten free fruit scones.